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Claudia Bill-de la Peña 
Councilmember 

 
December 12, 2022 
 
Board of Supervisors 
800 South Victoria 
Ventura, CA 
 
Dear Chair LaVere and Supervisors, 
 
I write in support of naming the County's park on Lewis Road in honor of Supervisor 
Linda Parks.  Not only does "Parks Park" have a nice ring to it, it also is a perfect way of 
recognizing two decades of distinguished service by a standout Supervisor who has 
brought so much to the citizens of Ventura County. I have personally witnessed her 
successful endeavors including Growing Works nursery, the Wildlife Corridor Zone and 
the Wildlife bridge, the creation of three Municipal Advisory Councils, her work in 
disaster response and recovery for which she was awarded recognitions by the District 
Attorney and Small Business Administration, and I participated with her on her NAMI 
Walk Might Oaks Team, the Clean Power Alliance that she helped create, and fighting 
to clean up Santa Susana Field Lab. Supervisor Parks has championed funding and 
development of the new park being built on Lewis Road for vulnerable populations and 
naming it in her honor is most appropriate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Claudia Bill-de la Peña 
City Councilmember, Thousand Oaks 
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